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Since the Special Review Team has: cc"p1eted their primary task, ! recommend
that the responsibility“forifollowup review activities of the technical
concerns be transferred to the Division of Systems Technology following your
review of the attached report ™4 In preparation for the transfer, a meeting was
held on January 21, 1992, between the NRR technicai staff and the Office of
the Inspector General. 5 &
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on that will be responsible for pursuing the Thermo-lag
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Frank J. Miraglia, Deputy Director, KRR

¥illiam T. Ru sse’-, Assocfate Director

for Inspection and Technical Assessment

hok Thadani, Director, Division of Systems Technology
nrad McCracken, Chief, Plunt Systems EBranch

1pt chitzel, Chief, Plant Systems Section

den, Senior Fire Protection Engineer

The review team s prepared to discuss any specific issues discussed in the
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As stated
cc w/enclosure
R, Architzel
P, Madden
K. Walker
E Law’l"
B, Crimes

w/0 encigsure
W. Russell
A Thadan! "
L. McCrack

Haves




